
CEPP Meeting Agenda 
February 03, 2025 @10:10-11:10am 

Library 213 
 

Attendees: Amy Frappier, Heather Hurst, Nick Junkerman, Natalie Koegler, Trevor Lai, Dorothy 
Mosby, Lisa Jackson-Schebetta, Jamin Totino 

 

Scribe: Amy Frappier 

Agenda items: 

1. CEPP Chair welcomed everyone and the committee approved minutes from 1/27 
  

2. Announcements – CEPP discussed College initiatives in the context of ongoing disruption 
from the federal level, and resulting zeitgeist of uncertainty in terms of regulations, 
accreditation, and funding.   
 

3. Kelly Sheppard’s updates on the Global Cultural Perspectives assessment tool and writing 
requirement assessment will be postponed until next meeting. 
  

4. CEPP continued to address the process for moving student ratings online, including 
reaching out broadly for input from key constituencies. CEPP reviewed a draft survey 
instrument from IR that is aimed at peer institutions, and provided feedback. Trevor Lai 
and Natalie Koegler shared feedback from students: they would like us to continue to 
administer evaluations in the classroom, even if an online tool is used. Upper-division 
students comment that over years they notice when student feedback does not seem to 
result in changes in courses/instruction. CEPP members noted that our current 
evaluation tool can be improved – some of the data we collect does not help to tell a 
story, and we are sensitive to the importance of gaining useful results in return for the 
amount of time and resources that the community commits to evaluation work. In the 
evaluation space, bias continues to be a concern that flows in both directions, and 
additional context on the evaluation tools can be provided – for example by making 
available short video introductions. Discussion will continue. 
 

5. CEPP briefly discussed updates to faculty at meeting regarding the Huron consultancy.  

 


